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A ”Sense of Pride” 

Wednesday 20th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 4 TRIP TO SEE THE BOLDS @ THE UNICORN THEATRE 

Friday 17th November 2023 

 

Year 4 have planned a visit to The Unicorn Theatre, Southwark on Friday 17th November to watch a theatre 

production of ‘The Bolds.’ The Bolds is a stage adaptation of the popular book series, focusing on a family of 

hyenas as they navigate life in disguise as humans.   

 

The visit will support our study of play scripts later in the autumn term, enabling children to think about the sets, 

props, stage directions and special effects of a production. We also hope that the visit will provide the children 

with the experience and inspiration to bring a play script to life when they begin to write their own.  

 

The cost of the visit will be £11.50 per child.  This will cover the cost of the ticket and travel to and from the 

theatre. 

 

The visit will be during usual school hours, so children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8.40am.  We 

will be travelling by train, walking to Carshalton Beeches station and walking the short distance from London 

Bridge station to the theatre.  The show is due to begin at 11am and will last approximately two hours with an 

interval halfway through.  All children will need a packed lunch for the trip which we will eat whilst there.  Please 

ensure that packed lunches do not contain any glass bottles, fizzy drinks or anything containing nuts. Children will 

need a small drawsting bag or rucksack to hold their lunch, water bottle, and a waterproof jacket depending on 

the weather conditions for the day. If your child usually has a school dinner, please do delete the order on School 

Grid for this day.  

 

Children will need to wear full school uniform on this day (but may wear Children in Need accessories whould they 

wish e.g. headband). They should not come to school in Mufti on this day.  

 

If you have difficulty in affording the above amount, please see the Headteacher privately.  If insufficient 

voluntary contributions are received, the visit will have to be cancelled.  If your child is eligible for Free School 

Meals, there will be a 50% discount. 

Please make your payment of £11.50 online via Parentpay by Monday 6th November. By making your payment 

in this way you are giving consent for your child to take part. 

 

In order for our visit to go ahead, we will also require some parental assistance. Although we may not be able to 

include all willing volunteers, if you are able to help, please fill out the Google Form below to show your 

interest. We will contact all willing volunteers to let you know whether or not you will be needed to help.   

https://forms.gle/s4VgtXMExqSzMXZs8  

 

We are very much looking forward to this special day!  Any questions, please ask.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Sewell, Miss Baldock, Miss Muir & Mrs Lasrado 

The Year 4 Team  

 

https://forms.gle/s4VgtXMExqSzMXZs8

